Park glen Board Meeting September 18, 2012 7pm Sterling Building

In attendance

Sian Vrana Benjamin Alderson Phil Grantham

Quorum was not met at 7:06 pm

Ted Hargett was unable to attend but he has appointed Barry Bryan to serve as a director on the board. Barry Bryan has accepted and board has approved.

Quorum was met

- 7901 Black Hills lane received a violation for posting a business sign on the front door.
 He would like for the board too approve letting him this sign since it is required by his
 business. Board would have to review since PG does not permit a home business and big
 signs. The board would consider a smaller sign and maybe placing this sign on a better
 location not so visible.
- Minutes were reviewed and approved
- Financials were reviewed and approved

Battle of Bands timeline was reviewed,

- Susan will be preparing a release form to be utilized for the event
- Band will be better defined and a group of 3 or more with instruments
- Board would like to have an ambulance on site
- Sign up genius will be created

Turkey Trot timeline was reviewed

• Sign up genius will be created for this event as well

5201 Hot Springs Tr

At this address lots of cars are parking on the wrong side causing a problem with traffic,
 Officer Deleon will be given this information

Proxies have been counted and numbers have not been met, we will extend for 30 more days Board has approved meeting every other month starting On January 2013 Next meeting will be on October 16, 2012 at 7pm in the Sterling Building.